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BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Trevor Foster 

• Reid Hagerman 

• Sheri Kehoe 

• Sasha Kosobucki 

• Rory Meiklejohn 

• Barb Merenyi 

• Patrick Mountney 

• Cheryl Reesor 

• Kevin Wyers 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Mike Corrigan JR – 2 years 

• Robin Gallagher – 7 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

Our next lunch will be on 

Wednesday July 10th.   

‘TRAVIS TALKS’ 

The next segment will be on 

from 4:30-5:30 p.m. on 

Wednesday July 17th in the 

upstairs training room. Please 

let Sam know if you are 

interested in attending. 

 

 

 

 

  

SOCIAL HOUR 

Our next social hour will be on 

Thursday July 25th from 5-6 p.m. 

at Fogorig Brewery. Located at 

2445 County Road 8, 

Campbellford. Please let Sam 

know if you are interested in 

attending. 

CANADA DAY  

We will be closed on Monday 

July 1st for Canada Day. We 

will return to regular hours on 

Tuesday July 2nd. Have a safe 

holiday.  

 

 

$250 HIRING BONUS 

If you bring in a resume and we hire that person 

and they make it past their 3-month 

probationary period, you and the new hire will 

each receive a $250 cheque. 

$500 went out last month! 

 

NEW SHOP COATS 

If anyone would like a Mirmil 

shop coat, please see Sam. She 

has a sample in her office.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

JUNE RECAP OF NEW HIRES 

We have a few new additions to the Mirmil team! Please welcome the following: 

Quin Botly – Production Associate (Summer) 

Peter Buddle – Production Associate (Summer) 

Diana Caceres – Production Associate 

 

 

 

 

SAFETY SHARE 

With the warmer months upon us, please remember to stay hydrated! Sqwincher 

electrolytes are provided in the lunchroom to add to your water. Please notify a 

Supervisor, Production Manager, HR, or JHSC member if you are feeling unwell.  

ICE CREAM AND POPSICLES 

The lunchroom freezers will be stocked once a week with ice cream and popsicles. 

Enjoy a sweet treat! 

JOB UPDATE FROM CHRIS RUTT 

23003 is in the house with the big cards on the go… We should start to receive 

subbed out metal items June 25th onward 

24004 is on the go - we should have two trucks out the door by the time this 

newsletter goes to print 

22011 & 22012 moving along – Pictures of the gondolas are opposite the punch 

clock 

Harrah’s is almost done until the fall 

Orrick is on the go - this is a quality conscious client.  It’s about 60% veneer and 40% 

PLAM. 

Coming up is MPT which is the first new FSC job since our successful audit! 

We have the last sets of cherry panels to cut & finish – about 100.  They will start 

coming through soon. 

Please welcome all our summer students this year! 

TRAINING 

We are trying to decide our next training adventure! Please let Sam know if you have 

any suggestions for our next training course with Loyalist College.  

 

Why is maple syrup always so sad? …. Because it’s sappy …. 


